

Lord of the Harvest Ministries

Dr. & Mrs. Daylon Hicks 26 Deer Haven Lane • Monticello, FL 32344 850.445.1378

October 2022

Dear Friends in Christ,

Time catches up with everything and everyone. This past June I had my eighty-fifth birthday. I will not be traveling as I have in the past. My kids are already worried about me driving although I can drive many miles with no problem. But the point is I am going to be simi-retired. I'm not throwing in the towel; I will just be going less.

Some of you have faithfully supported us for many years. We appreciate your help as we served you in areas you could not serve in. The churches we started are still going. The translation work we did has resulted in many, many thousands of Creole New Testaments with Psalms and Proverbs going to Haiti. I personally hand bound over two hundred for missionaries and Haitian pastors.

Physically, I am in better shape than most fifty and sixty-year-old men. In May I was in Haiti for two weeks. The first week I taught two classes each morning in the Bible School and did physical projects for Bro. Wall all evening for two weeks. The second week I preach the men's conference. I'm in pretty good shape. But there is a time to slow down, and I believe now is my time.

If you would consider helping us some that would be much appreciated. If you would rather place your support somewhere else, we certainly understand. You can rest assured that we won't be sitting around watching T.V.! That's not my cup of tea anyway. The gifts and callings of God are without repentance so I will continue to serve the Lord in whatever capacity He has for me.

Again, thank you for your faithful support. May the Lord continue to bless your ministry.

Still for souls being saved,

Bro, Linhs

Bro. Daylon Hicks

17017 Florida Boulevard, Baton Rouge, LA 70819